
 
Al Ain, 15 December 2013 
 
 
 
To: All Airlines 
 
 

The Al Ain Chess Club is organizing the World Youth Chess Championship from 17 to 29 
December 2013 in Al Ain, United Arab Emirates. Participants may start arriving 15 or 16 
December 2013. 
 
Invited are representatives of national chess federations who are members of the World 
Chess Federation (FIDE). 
 
The UAE Immigration Department has agreed that the Accreditation Card issued online to 
representatives of national federations shall also serve as the entry permit into the UAE for 
the tournament. 
 
We request all Airlines, therefore, to allow tournament participants to board on 
presentation of the official Accreditation Card. For verification you may check their names 
on the official web site www.worldyouth2013.com. We shall be responsible for their  entry 
into the UAE. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
Sheikh Sultan bin Khalifah Al Nahyan 
Chairman 
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